
Year 3 SPJS Curriculum Headlines 

Week beginning: 24th June 2024 

Below is an outline of what your child will be learning this week. To help  

you support your child, we have provided relevant website links as well  

as a brief summary of the learning outcomes. 
 

Subject What pupils will be learning 

SPORTS WEEK! 

 

 

 

We are very lucky to have so many exciting sports activities this 

week (see below). There will also be morning activities taking place in 

the playground. Your child can wear their PE kit all week. 

Monday – Assembly with ‘Sports for Schools’ followed by a 20 minute 

circuit activity 

Tuesday – A ‘Football Freestyle’ workshop & a ‘Jump Rope’ workshop 

Wednesday – Orinteering 

Thursday – Team Building 

Friday – SPORTS DAY (Parents may watch this event – see email)  

Coloured t-shirts for Sports Day:  

S = Red        P = Blue (Stanley Park PE polo)       J = Green 

Reading and 

Writing 

The children will complete a Reading Comprehension assessment and a 

Grammar and Punctuation assessment this week.  

Spelling/ 

Vocabulary  

This week’s words to boost the children’s vocabulary are:  

Single chilli: creak       Double chilli: enhance Topic: flexibility 

Please remember that there are activities scheduled on Spelling Shed 

if you would like your child to do any additional spelling practise.  

Maths We will be finshing our topic of Shape by learning about 2D and 3D 

shapes. 

 TTRS Click Here  

Health and 

Fitness 

 

Tuesday: Rounders     

Please ensure your child has a spare pair of shoes so that we can 

enjoy our lesson on the field. 

Thursday: Yoga  

Foundation 

Subjects 

 

 

  

Computing: Desktop publishing – Finishing our propaganda posters  

Art: Recreation of Van Gogh’s sunflowers   

PSHCE: Changing me: Continuing what a baby needs to be healthy and 

happy 

Geography: Following up from our trip to Brighton we will be collating 

our field work results and categorising the human and physical 

features. We will also look at how Brighton has changed over time. 

Other reminders Well done to Year 3 for their wonderful behaviour on our trip to 

Brighton. They really showed a Sense of Pride. Thank you to all the 

parent helpers who accompanied us: we could not have done it without 

you!  

We look forward to seeing you at the SPIS and SPJS Summer Fair on 

Saturday 22nd June (12-3pm).  

Sports Week takes place between 24th and 28th June. Please see the 

email sent on 11.06.24 for further information.  

On Monday 24th June, parents are welcome to visit their child’s Y3 

classroom from 3pm to see the Van Gogh art frames. Please see 

Friday Update. You may take your child home early after visiting.   

https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth

